
 

 

 

The Sagamore Council Leadership Team (Scout Executive, Asst. Scout Executive, Council President, and 

Council Commissioner) will conduct a “Fireside Chat” at your district Roundtable Meeting in January. The 

intent here is for us to deliver key messages to all of our unit and district leaders and to then field questions 

and hear concerns that you may have on any topic. Striking up good dialogue just as we would sitting 

around the campfire! Some topics may have to be tabled to another night to allow ample time to hear 

feedback from all that want to voice it, but this is a great way for us to garner feedback from our leaders 

to ensure that all stakeholders in the Council are heard and communicated with. This will also allow your 

unit to provide feedback, probably in a survey format on how your unit/chartering organization will 

address the inclusion of girls in the fall next year (welcoming them, not welcoming them, etc). ALL 

LEADERS are encouraged to attend. Please bring a dish to share (pot luck style) because meetings are 

inherently better when there is food!  

 

Jan. 2 North Star, Camp Buffalo 7 PM 

Jan. 3 Peshewa, Christian Life Fellowship Church in Greentown at 7 PM 

Jan. 4 Wabash Valley, Trinity United Methodist Church (6th and North St) at 7 PM 


